
Second Quarter, 2011
Dear Praying Friend,

This quarter brought both ministry and 
personal milestones.

Our son graduated from Golden State 
Baptist College. We returned to do a 
missions conference in the very first 
church that took us on for support 19 
years ago. We also held our 41st annual 
Family Fellowship Week. 

Pictured at the top is Danny Whetstone 
and Bryan, one of the men from New 
Testament Baptist Church, in Kinston, NC 
where Family Fellowship Week was held. 
The middle photo is a special moment 
where we honored the Clines for their 
service to the Lord. The Lord has used 
them on special assignments around the 
globe in missions. 

Upon returning in April from my missions 
trip in the Pacific, I conducted five 
missions conferences and other special 
missions Sundays. The Lord blessed His 
people with a capacity of faith that yielded 
increases in their budgets in each church. 

We attended John’s graduation in Santa 
Clara, CA. Several from our extended 
family attended. John has returned for his 
Master’s degree in Bible Studies. He is 
waiting on the Lord for opportunities to 
serve after graduation.

Our ministry successes are because of 
your faithfulness. 

Thank you!
John M. O'Malley
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